
Project Violet Requests for Change – R14 
 

Short title Invitation to Regional Justice Hubs to undertake further 

research using the model developed in Project Violet 
Identifying 
number 

R14 

Request for 
action by 

Regional Justice Hubs 

Text of request 
 
 

Project Violet has developed a model of practitioner research that 
can explore the experiences of Ministers. We would like to hand over 
this model to any group that would find it helpful and in the first 
instance to Regional Justice Hubs. 
 
The request for change is: 
For the Regional Justice Hubs, either on their own or together, to 
respond to the further areas of research that we identified as needed 
below. 
 
Groups of women whose experiences we feel need further 
exploration: 
 

• Bi-vocational Ministers 

• Unaccredited women Ministers 

• NAMs ministering at the intersection of more than one identity 

• Divorcees 

• Women transitioning to retirement 

Relevant co-
researcher 
reports 

Marital Status and Ministry 
 
Experiences of accredited ordained women Baptist Ministers leaving, 
seconded or on long-term sabbatical within the Baptist Union 
 

Relevant 
Theological 
Reflections 

Group 1 

Location on 
Requests Map 

Ways of working – Regional Justice Hubs 
Vocational pathway – Phase III 
 

 
Agreed at the Project Violet Co-researchers conference on 17 April 2024. 
 


